HERE'S WHAT'S
ON TAP ...

JANUARY 10, 2001
OPEN MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Amateur Sports Hall of Fame
1414 Market Avenue North, Canton
7:00 PM

JANUARY 19, 2001
POLAR PARTY
WINDSOR HALL
Gathering Time - 6:00 PM
Dinner - 7:00 PM

MESSAGE FROM
THE PRESIDENT

Greetings —

I am the newly elected President of the
Lehman Alumni Association. I am very
honored and proud to be leading an
organization such as this
one. I have been an active
member for four years
now and have enjoyed
every minute of partic-
ipating in all of the events.

Each year we plan
Kitty (Shourds) many activities for you to
McClelland °71 join us and we need many
hands and feet to make the projects
successful. If you are able and willing to
help in any way please contact me. We are
also looking for people to chair the major
projects. I am always open for suggestions
in order to make this alumni run smoothly
and be profitable.

I would like to give my thanks and
gratitude for our departing president,
Barbara Udeck. She has been our president
for the past three years and has done an
outstanding job of presiding over all of the
functions. We couldn’t have done it
without her!!!

I know in my heart I can’t fill her shoes
but I will try my best to make the Lehman
Alumni proud and to become number
one!!! Like we were in 1971 when we
became basketball state champions and of
course that was the year that I graduated
from Lehman High School.

Please contact me if you would like to
discuss anything at 330-453-3577.

Kitty (Shourds) McClelland 71

POLAR PARTY

Snowbirds miss a great party after the holidays but for those true Polar Bears who
stay to winter in Ohio, the fun night is about to happen.

The 2001 Polar Party will be held Friday evening, January 19, 2001, at Windsor
Hall starting at 6:00 p.m. with a gathering time followed by dinner at 7:00 p.m. Guests
should come early for opportunities to look over and bid on the silent auction items.
We never can say what will be on the auction tables because we never know in advance
what will be donated. The board does not purchase any items for the auction but board
members, other members and dignitaries donate the items.

Anyone desiring to donate an item should call Auction Chairman Joanne Moody at
330-875-8477 and we will be glad to make arrangements to pick up the item.

Music will be by Flamingo Road again this year. They were so w 1 received last
year we have asked them to come back. They play the kind of music . . like, listening
soft enough for conversation, quick time to tap toes and a variety for danc.ng for those
who so choose.

Alumni are encouraged to come on out for an evening of fun and to beat the winter
doldrums. That was the idea when we had that first party many years ago, we called it a
“Beat the Blahs™ party.

Tickets are $15 and can be purchased from any Board member or by calling
President Kitty McClelland.

ALL CITY NIGHT

The All-City Alumni Night we hosted at Lehman went well. Each President from the
two former high schools and two current Canton high school alumni associations gave a
short talk of what their groups have accomplished over the past year.

McKinley members paraded around the auditorium with McKinley-Beat-Massillon
posters for the famed rivalry game.

Jean and Harry Steineck led the guests for the Star Spangled Banner and the Alma
Mater. They still have great voiccs.

Georgia Eshelman gave an enlightening talk and the evening was concluded with
“cake” no less, What else would “cake eaters” serve!

There is always the fear it may be the last time the alumni will be able to host the
event in Lehman. It is still scheduled to be demolished but we keep hoping. Can you
imagine only $14 million to build a new Lehman, but $16 million to renovate the new
McKinley! They just don’t build things like they used to — now who is showing their
AgE

GOT NEWS?

Send any items for the Journal to:
Lehman H.S. Alumni Association
Attention: Journal Editor
P.O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711

Iltems can be faxed to:
Joanne (Reynolds) Moody, Editor,
at 330-875-8477
or
Jack Dillon, Publisher,
at 330-966-8326.

Jean and Harry Steineck prepare to
lead songs at the All-City Alumni Night
at Lehman.




NEW OFFICERS

The new officers will be installed at the Wednesday, January :
10, 2001, meeting to be held at the Greater Canton Amateur
Sports Hall of Fame building at 1414 Market Avenue North in
Canton. The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. Members are urged to
come out and welcome the new officers and enjoy the fellow-
ship and light refreshments. :

Leading the Association for 2001 will be:

President i soen oonion an o Kitty (Shourds) McClelland 71
Vice Presidents s it i it e Joyce Esber *52
Secretary s o hn i, Nickie (Eleanor Lang) Wingert *44
Treasurer ol it Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck "56
Financial Secretary . ........... Beverly (Sue) Stevenson '50
Trnsteasi e n i e s Tim Elder ’57

.................... Claudia (Burgess) Selby '75
............................. Karl Shank 41
............................. Shirley Smith
............................ 1. Arlan Shank ’43

MOVING?

Please remember to send us your new [=si==!

address - We pay so much return [Esl™Es=p! i
postage for those who forget. M

AA

Executive
~Catering, Inc.

AA Executive Catering, Inc.

“One Step Catering Service”
Your Food Service Consultant

4870 Frank Rd. N.W.
North Canton, Ohio 44720

(330) 497-1427
FAX (330) 497-1807

MIKE KAZES '74

Betty Pierce

Director of Catering

DEATHS

The Alumni Association regrets to advise the deaths of the
following alumni: :

Class of 1938 — Helen V. (Cain) Wright

Class of 1941 — Laddie (Lynch) Hansel

Class of 1942 — John Rex Kistler Sr.

Class of 1945 — Paul R. Frey

Class of 1950 — Betty Louise (Mathie) Maurer

Class of 1974 — Paul Bennett II

James Simitacolos

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS

The Alumni Association is again grateful to all of the alumni
and friends who purchased their Entertainment Books from us.
It will enable us to give three scholarships this year. We sold
out of books and will order additional next year.

HISTORIAN NEEDED

We are still in need of an historian. This must be someone or
a group who have some spare time and can go to the storage
room, sort through our accumulation and get us together. Call
Kitty if you have some spare time and are willing and able.

MEMORIALS AND
= CONTRIBUTIONS

Please keep the Lehman Alumni Scholarship Fund in
mind when considering a memorial or contribution to
a worthy cause. Flowers are lovely, but an education
lasts forever and will be a lasting remembrance.

We also gratefully accept donations for the same
worthy purpose.

Spiker-Foster-Shriver

FUNERAL HOMES

CIauW. (Si) LR. Shrwe

Shriver, ||
Two Locations to Serve You

710 Tuscarawas Street West
4817 Cleveland Avenue North

(330) 455-0349 Phones (330) 497-7373

VISIT ME

www.abbeyspring.com

Chuck Steineck, class of 68

Patti Schott

Owner

Ernie Schott

Owner

1401 Fulton Road N.W., Canton,. Ohio 44703
~ (330) 452-6844




FROM THE EDITOR

The holidays are past and welcome to an exciting new year.

The Alumni Association is now planning their events to carry
through 2001. The board would like to invite anyone who
desires to lend a hand with keeping the Association moving
forward as we have done for the last eight years.

Starting a new year reminds me to remind our members that
just because you paid dues as a charter members in 1993 does
not mean you do not need to renew your dues each year. That
one time $10 is long gone. We have continued to send The
Journal to all alumni who have joined and we appreciated all of
those who have never missed a year paying their dues since
they joined. A renewal form will be found in this issue.

The question has been raised — “Should we send The Journal
to those who do not renew each year?” Don’t take a chance,
please pay your dues for 2001 now. If there is a question, just
look at the last membership card you received; it has the
expiration date. Dues are actually due in January of each year.

Questions or suggestions? — Call new President Kitty
McClelland. -

Joanne (Reynolds) Moody *53

NAMES IN THE NEWS ...

Robert A. Rhodes 53 — is Master of Canton Council No.
35, Royal & Select Masons.

Harry Steineck '48 — made The Repository with a looking
back feature from 1964 for water skiing at the once famous
Meyers Lake. :

Armand “Gabe” Gabriele *54 —received high marks in the
Restaurant Review in The Repository for the great food from
his business, Gabe’s Meat & Deli (he also supports us with his
ad, take note).

Ward Scott '48 — always gets noticed around Halloween
with all of the costumes in his !*Scott Costume” shop still in
downtown Canton.

Dr. Joseph Nupuf — probably checked the eyes of many
Lehman students. He recently retired at age 88. Our readers
may recall daughter Nancy '53, now living in Michigan, and
sons Michael of New York and Robert of California.

c@e&eu’ @J%n, @jm.

300 127H ST. N.W.
CANTON, OHIO 44703

MARK G. SHAHEEN ’76
PRESIDENT

(330) 456-1766

(330) 454-0228 FAX: (330) 452-DINE

canton flower shop
% 201 Central Plaza S.
Canton, Ohio 44702

. 453-0183

./ Bob and JoAnn Brewster

We Deliver Major Credit Cards Accepted

(330) 492-1922

3 .

ARMAND GABRIELE '54
“GABE"

(330) 452-6612
Fax: (330) 452-4774

Theatrical and
Masquerade Apparel
One of the largest and most respected costumers in the midwest ...
Est. 1961 — Over 50,000 Costumes in Stock

114 - 4th St. N.W.

WARD A. SCOTT '48 Canton, Ohio 44702

'S.G. Endres
Builder

* Room Additions Call
* Remodeling Steve Endres '53
 Kitchens & Baths 454-2964

e Counter Tops
Skilled * Honest * Reliable

Since 1965

» Ceramic Tile

¢ Floors & Walls

Partners

Kent B. Smith ’59
CRP, ABR, REALTOR

2428 Whipple Ave., N.W,
Canton, Chio 44708

Office (330) 477-2400 Ext. 303
. FAX (330) 477-1177 Home (330) 493-0943

Each Office Independently Owned and Operated




Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Raffle Raffle

Name Name

Address Address

City City i

State Zip State Zip

Telephone Telephone

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000 Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Raffle Raffle

Name Name

Address Address

City City

State Zip State Zip

Telephone Telephone

Lehman Alumni Millennivim 2000

Lehman Alumni Millennium 2000

Raffle Raffle
Name Name
Address Address
City City
| State Zip State—— - Zip
Telephone Telephone

MILLENNIUM
RAFFLE

Last chance to purchase a ticket for
the final $1000 drawing to be held at the
Polar Party on January 19. Cut out one or
more tickets and return before the night of
the party. Proceeds benefit the Scholarship
Fund.

Tickets (left) are $5 for one ticket, three
for $10 and all six for $20.

Send tickets and check to L.H.S.A.A.,
P.O. Box 8175, Canton, Ohio 44711.

Winner from the November drawing for
$100 was Jim Ivan ’59 and December was
Dot (Weida) McGarry '46.

RAFFLE DINNER

The dinner raffle has added over $5,000
to our Scholarship Fund thanks to Chair-
man Barbara Udeck and her helpers. That
brings us up to 13 scholarships and we
still have a couple of fundraisers prior to
the scholarship banquet. Hopefully we can
add to the 18 we gave out last year.

Donations to the scholarship fund can
be made at any time in any amount. Just
send a note and-a check to the P.O. Box -
and the donation will go straight into the

Scholarship Fund.

Million Dollar Club

BARB & JIM GUEST ’53 S

h=}
Certified New Homes Specialist %Mc}?
Certified First Time Buyer Specialist
“For Results Call Us Today”

o

Lamiell Funeral Home

Locally Owned

4368 Dressler Road N.W.
Canton, Chio 44718

Office: 330 493 6555
Fax: 330 493 8012

Voice Mail: 330 471 1527
Realty Home: 330 492 1440
One o]

Paul J. Lamiell, Class of 1957,
and Paul J. Lamiell, Jr. — Directors

14th and Cleveland Avenue N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44703

PHONE (330) 452-4041

Welch-Sekeres-Lewis Funeral Home

2523 TUSCARAWAS STREET, WEST
CANTON, OHIO 44708

ROBERT A. LEWIS
FUNERAL DIRECTOR

SINCE 1953

5’%10&@1 Anderson

FLOWER SHOPS
CANTON, OH 44703-1894
FRESH FLOWERS « FRESH FRUIT BASKETS * GIFTS
413 12TH ST. N.W. (330) 452-4077 — (800) 867-1434
FAX (330) 452-2380

4866 EVERHARD RD. N.W. (330) 499-2161 — EBDOg 813-7080

FAX (330) 499-2389
AULTMAN HOSPITAL (LOBBY) (330) 456-6725

JOHN S. ANDERSON '49

~ www.ftd.com/andersonsflowers PRESIDENT




A SALUTE TO OUR
OUTGOING PRESIDENT

We never could get her to give us a photo of herself, so
many of the alumni will never recognize her if they pass her
anywhere, but the active members know who she is and how
much she has done over the past three years.

First, she offered to serve as president after being the
secretary. She not only served the first year and a second year,
but went back for one more year when no one else was willing
to step forward.

She never complains although she does get frustrated at
times.

She goes to the Post Office, the bank, bakes cakes, looks
after refreshments, picks up Entertainment Books, inventories
and attends reunions with merchandise, works the Fair, pre-
sided over nearly 24 meetings a year, picked up The Journal at
printers and delivered to the computer gal, made decorations
for our dinners, shops and buys the necessary products for our
pasta dinner — just to name a few of the things she has done for
the Association. :

All this and she still finds tfme to babysit a little boy for a
working mom and occasionally her grandchildren. At one time
she used to say, “I don’t have anything to do, I want to do this
or that.” She came along at a good time and we have about
worn her out and she still keeps smiling. She and Bev Steven-
son will keep our financial records in order but hopefully she
can sit back and relax for a while ... she deserves it.

Thanks, Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck! The class of 1956
can be proud of you, too. She is also working on her class
reunion to be held this year. Small but mighty.

FUTURE REUNIONS

Please send us a notice as soon as a class has set the dates for
their reunion. We will also list missing classmates if space

permits.

— CLASS OF 1941 —

The last week of September with help from Carol Cook
Warstler, Martha Toot Wasson and Dr. Ralph Lind.

— CLASS OF 1946 —

September 7, 8, 9, 2001. Contact Marge Fletcher, 330-477-
7553. Looking for lost classmates; call with information about
Clarice Erickson, Beverly Ingram, Kathryn McGeehon, Lou
Jean Richards, Rose Sundo, Robert Weiner, Margaret Moran
Magpeony.

— CLASS OF 1951 —

October 6, 2001, at Spring Valley. Contact Larry Taylor,
330-494-9519.

— CLASS OF 1956 —

September 22, 2001, at the AA Executive Party Place.
Committee members are Nancy Rooney Biggerstaff, 330-477-
5184, and Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck, 330-492-7000.

— CLASS OF 1971 —

June 30, 2001, at the 356th Fighter Group Restaurant.

+- "INSIDEOR *. *

*
+ UNDER THE STARS* ~ * 4

725 30th Street N.E. » Canton, Ohio 44714
Phone 452-0442 » Fax 452-5150

Contact Sue Barr Pavlick, 330-455-899].
CUTLER/GMAC Real Estate™
Email: eblau@cutlergmac.com Ml Million
Voicetel: (330) 430-2676

— CLASS OF 1976 —
203 Applegrove N.W.
Office: (330) 499-9922 Dollar Club

Bruce Williamson is looking for helpers to plan the 25th
North Canton, Ohio 44720
Fax: (330) 499-5864
m;m"' ESTELLE BLAU ’50, GRI, CSP

Reunion for this class. Call him at 330-478-0444.
Website: www.cutlergmac.com/eblau @
Residence: (330) 492-0712
OAR PRESIDENT’S SALES CLUB SINCE 1998

CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM

U YES, | want to join the Lehman Alumni. My check for $10.00 is enclosed. (L] RENEWAL ___ YEARS
Last Name Class Year
First Name Maiden Name.
Address
City State Zip
Home Phone Work Phone

Included with my check is a donation for the Scholarship Fund [ in the amount of

~ Mail application with check to: LEHMAN ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, P. O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711

I
1
|
1
1
|
i
i
|
|
I
1
1
i
B
|}
I
4




SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS

Members of the Lehman Alumni Association who would like
to apply or sponsor an applicant can send a request for an
application now. A self-addressed stamped envelope should be
enclosed with the request. Mail the request to:

Canton Lehman High School Alumni Association
Scholarship Committee

P. O. Box 7498

Canton, Ohio 44705-7498

Applicants must be alumni of Lehman High School or lineal
descendants. Questions about the applications may be directed
to Chairman Tim Elder at 330-875-2323.

? i $ 3 888686880088 060620 8800888000804 IIIIIIIIIIIIH

SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Donations can be made to our Scholarship Fund.
Simply fill out the form below
and mail it with your check to the
B Alumni Association, P.O. Bc;x 8175, Canton, OH 44711.

: Name

50N NN NN

b o &

H
: Address

N
W City, State, Zip

555 $10 $20 Other $

2 & 80 6060888680808 56008 880088000800 000669086868 0 8

!‘.llllllllll}(lllllllllll

CANTON LEHMAN HIGH SCHOOL
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

P. 0. BOX 8175

CANTON, OHIO 44711

Change Service Requested

 GREGG W SCHORSTEN '65, CLU
‘# Agent
- GREGG W SCHORSTEN AGENCY, INC.

Nationwide Insurance and Financial

6016 Whipple Ave N W
N Canton, OH 44720

Tel 330 499 1414
Tel 888 305 6735
Fax 330 499 7031
schorsg@nationwide.com@nwagent.com

Nationwide Advisory Services = Columbus, OH 43216-1492 - 800 848 0920

AMERICAN LEGION
POST 44

John Trissel *50 — Commander
Chuck Goodchild '67 — Financial Officer

’

Phone:
(330) 455-9550

1663 Cleveland Ave. N,
Canton, Ohio 44703
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